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If you would like to change, add or remove an email address from our database, please send a message to the following address: 
Si vous voulez changer, ajouter ou enlever votre adresse de notre base de donnée, veuillez envoyer un message à l’adresse suivante. 

BBRGC@forces.gc.ca  

www.BordenRodAndGun.com  12 Jan | jan 2018

 
 

Don’t Snooze or you WILL Lose!!!     

It’s that exciting time of year again where we look back on 2017 and celebrate the super 
times and club events we shared last year. If you were there, you know what I mean, 
and if you missed them....... well you certainly missed out on some great events and fun 
times. 

This is always an excellent night and a premiere event talked about throughout the 
year!!!!!!!!!  There will only be 200 tickets sold so do not wait, as the tickets always sell 
quickly. The event includes the presentation of club awards and a great time with exotic 
foods such as Crocodile and Kangaroo.  

When: Saturday 24 February 2018 commencing at 17:15 hrs 
Where: Base Borden Officers' Mess, 32 Caen Circle (Bldg P-160) Borden, ON L0M 1C0 
Dress: Casual (Hunting / Fishing attire is encouraged!)   
 
Sequence of Events:   
1715 hrs Doors to the Officers’ Mess open 
1730 hrs Cocktails & Appetizers  
1815 hrs guests seated 
1830 hrs Dinner is served: After the Crocodile tail and Kangaroo appetizers, be 
wowed by Salad, Wild Boar, Elk and Ostrich with all the trimmings and dessert.  Of 
course there will be many great door prizes and the chance to do some dancing. 

Ticket sales: Tickets will be available at the Buell Gym Kiosk only.  
16-31 January: Rod and Gun Club Members only 
1-14 February: Tickets available for purchase by all base personnel  
BBRGC members must present their membership card to receive the discounted price. 
Ticket Sales close on 14 February 2018.   

‐ Members: $15.00 Each  
‐ Guests: $35.00 Single / $60.00 Couple 
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Just a reminder:  Club membership is by fiscal year and must be renewed by the first of 
April each year.  (Watch the website for the new form.)  Renewals are handled at the 
Buell Gym Kiosk, NOT at the Wild Game Dinner. 


